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Parents/Guardians 

As a reminder, if your district goes totally virtual the expectations for our CTC students who 

attend those districts does not change. Your student will be expected to attend all virtual 

meetings and complete assignments that are given to them during the virtual setting. Students 

who do not attend virtual classes at the CTC or complete their assignments will be graded 

accordingly, just as if they were attending the CTC in person. 

Please encourage your students to attend virtual classes and complete work that is assigned to 

them. Our goal is to continue the educational process and prepare our students for their future, 

whether it is live and in person or virtually. 

If we work together, we can overcome any obstacles that may arise throughout the year. 

Thank you for your continued support through these difficult times. 

Sincerely, 

Glenn K. Meck 

Administrative Director 

Lebanon CCTC 


